
 

 

Quote of the Week 

 

 

Book Mark Win 

Children are invited to 

dress as a book character 

on Thursday 5th March. 

 

Please see Book Week 

letter for more information. 

 

 

Cr i cket Succ ess a t B leakhouse Pr ima ry School 
 
On Thursday the 19th May a group of 10 talented children went 
to play cricket at Dartmouth Cricket Club in West Bromwich. The 
children competed against many schools from Sandwell and 
played fantastically well.  
 
This amazing group of children achieved a gold medal and 
came 1st place out of all of the schools that competed. These 
children scored so highly that they do not go to the Black 
Country Finals but to the County Finals in Staffordshire.  
 
What an amazing achievement for these young children. We are 
so proud of you! Bring on the finals! 
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